
December 18th 2015

HappyHolidays to all 
I wish you all a very happy holiday with family and friends! 

May all you be filled with joy and happiness this holiday. 

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  This 
break marks the mid point to the year.  It has been wonderful.  
Each day is full of learning and fun.  We are so fortunate to have 
an amazing TCIS community. 

THANK YOU!!! Ms. Jessica and the Library team really got 
everybody excited about reading this month.   

Library Christmas Reading Project tree (Right) 
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Upcoming  Events! 

*Jan. 4th Teacher Professional 
Development Day - No Students 

*Jan. 5th School Resumes 

*Jan. 11-15 MAP practice test 

*Jan. 13th Parent Workshop: 
Promoting Reading 7:30 in 360 

*Jan. 19th Monthly Assembly 
Independent Lifelong Learners 
in 360 at 7:15 

Next Parent Workshop 

Our next parent workshop will 
be held in January, 2016 

Jan. 13th - How to promote 
literacy and reading 
development By: Ms.Ellen 
Reading Specialist 

7:30am in the 360 

Translation will be provided 

Grade 3 field trip to Ancient City 
(below)

LOWER 
SCHOOL 

NEWS
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LS Polar Express Party — Kids in PJ’s enjoying a good story 
together and singing some carols.

LS Polar Express Party was fun! 

Wow, our teachers have so 
much talent.  I hope you didn’t 
miss the Teacher Talentless 
show! 
“The best way to spread holiday cheer is singing loud for all to 
hear” — ELF

2A celebrating the holidays by doing a fun gift exchange!
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KGA in the theater!

REMINDER
* After School Safety
We are  having  difficulties  after 
school when students remain on 
campus  without  supervision.  
Please  be  reminded  our  school 
day finishes at 3:10 and students 
should go home or go to a school 
sponsored activity.  They cannot 
remain on campus playing as this 
is not safe.  Thank you for your 
support.

January MAP 
Practice Testing 

From January 11-15 TCIS will do 
a short round of practice testing 
for students.  This will be 
internal testing to give students 
more practice and will be chance 
for teachers to collect data to 
better meet student needs and 
check for progress.

PK3 learning the alphabet in a festive 
way!

TCIS
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It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas! 
Can you name the classroom?
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